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Hello, my name is Nathan Frank, a hunter and conservationist in Anchorage. I’m inspired by
the beauty of the wild sheep, goats and muskoxen of Alaska and hope to share these amazing
animals with my young daughters and future generations. Preventing the spread of the
potentially deadly pathogen Movi will help ensure the safety of these amazing animals. 

I support the testing of all domestic sheep and goats, regardless of age, for the Movi pathogen.
In addition, I support all Movi testing through an AAVLD accredited diagnostic laboratory,
with same day reporting. Finally, I support adding the Movi pathogen to the Reportable
Disease list.

Limiting all potential Movi pathogen exposure to the state of Alaska will protect the treasures
that are wild sheep, goats, and muskoxen for future generations. 

Thank you for your time, 
Nathan Frank

·         Let them know who you are and why wild sheep, goats and muskoxen are important to
you

·         You support Movi testing of all domestic sheep and goats regardless of age prior to
import into Alaska

·         You support Movi testing through AAVLD accredited diagnostic laboratories

·         You support adding Movi to the Reportable Disease List and requiring same-day
reporting
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